Heidelberg Township Police Department

11 Tulpehocken Forge Road Robesonia, PA 19551

Mike Willis

U.S. Deputy Sheriff's Association
2909 South Spruce Street

Wichita, Kansas 67216
July 4, 2018

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the Heidelberg Township Police Department | would like to thank you for the five trauma
kits and the Intoxilyzer PBT. This new equipment will allow us to be more effective in our work and
better prepares us for emergencies.

As | am sure you are aware, it is difficult for a small Department like ours to obtain such equipment. The
work that you and the USDSA are doing with Departments and Communities like ours is invaluable and
appreciated more than you know.

Sincerely,

A

Chief of Police

HTPD



